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Any Absence:  If your child has to be gone from school instruction, please contact the office by phone at 437-

3214, send in a note or e-mail.  Please make sure to supply a follow up note for appointments. 

 

Halloween Celebration:  Friday, October 30th.  We will not have a parade; however, classroom celebrations 

will go on. Costumes need to done at home and can be worn throughout the day.  Please no Halloween 

Costume Masks are to worn or brought to school.  Also, Please no blood, gore, weapons, inappropriate items, 

clown or scary costumes.  Teachers will be suppling snacks for classroom celebrations.       

 

Early Dismissal Reminder: Wednesday, October 15th will be a 2:00 dismissal. 

 

No School Days: Thursday, October 16th; Friday, October 17th (MEA) and Monday, October 19th (Staff 

Professional Development). 

 

 

Flexible Learning Days: Starting on Wednesdays only, beginning on October 21 and continuing through Dec 

23 students will begin Flexible Learning days.  Students will be learning from home.  Teachers have been or 

will be in contact on expectations on how this works for your child and classroom.   

 

School Spirit: Southland PTO has teamed up with Rebel Nation and are offering yard signs for $5. This is not a 

money maker for either organization, it is simply to unify and show school spirit! If 

you are interested in purchasing a sign, please contact Chrissy Weis at 

ccsmile15@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

Student Age Care (SAC): SAC is always an option for child care before, after school, early dismissals or no 

student days during the week unless otherwise noted in the handbook.  Below is the direct link on the district 

webpage under the Elementary Tab if you would like to utilize this option: 

https://www.isd500.k12.mn.us/page/3026.  If you have any questions, please contact the school at the number 

above or Heidi Stickle-SAC coordinator at 437-1413 (day) or 438-3697 (evening) 

  

Picture Retake Day:  Wednesday, Oct. 14th from 7:30-11:00 

 

Parent Link: The bi-weekly update will be sent to your e-mail you have supplied or a hard copy will be sent 

home.  The newsletter will also be posted on the school web site at www.isd500.k12.mn.us. 
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